
Whippet 

Whispers 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Brought to you on behalf of The Whippet 

Club of NSW Inc 

 

Winter Edition 



From the desk of the president………. 

Who would have thought that 2020 would be the year that we have experienced so far. From fires, 

to floods and now Covid-19! It has been a lot to deal with for many and although the year is not over 

yet, it does feel like there is a light at the end of the tunnel with this pandemic that we are currently 

facing.  

With Covid-19 came the cancellation of all shows across Australia and the world. Very disappointing 

for our dog community but the right decision for everyone involved. With strict restrictions in place 

for all in early March, in came the huge amount of emails of many wanting a puppy. A very worrying 

time for all with puppies or planned litters as the ‘spontaneous buyer’ seemed to be wanting a 

puppy as they were home during the virus but then what happens to said puppy when the world 

goes back to normal? Worrying times but hopefully any puppies that have gone to new homes have 

a wonderful long life with their new owners.  

The committee met recently via a zoom meeting to tie up a few loose ends since the cancelled 

shows. It was also suggested by club members Greg and Cheryl Skene to have a club meet up for 

lunch. What a great idea! So arrangements have meet made for a get together.  

More information regarding this later in this newsletter and hopefully we can catch up with a few of 

you there.  

Until next time…………………….. 

Margot Quinn 
 
Club President 
 

 

 

 



2019-2020 Office Bearers 

President: Mrs Margot Quinn – karnabay1@gmail.com  
Vice President:  Greg Skene – shearwindwhippets@hotmail.com 
Treasurer:  Gavin Telford –gbt@bigpond.net.au 
Secretary: Jenna McNeill – beauroi1@tpg.com.au 
 
 Committee: 
Deborah Albert – goodwillmagic@bigpond.com 
Polly Telford – pollytel@bigpond.net.au 
Rebecca Kelly –beckelly74@gmail.com 
Kevin Lee -amandklee@froggy.com.au 
Anna Maree Lee – amandklee@froggy.com.au 
Toni McNeill – toni.mcneill@gmail.com 
Anne Collins –annec6666@gmail.com 
Cheryl Skene – shearwindwhippets@hotmail.com 
 
 

 
Club email address: nswwhippetclub@gmail.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:karnabay1@gmail.com
mailto:shearwindwhippets@hotmail.com
mailto:–gbt@bigpond.net.au
mailto:beauroi1@tpg.com.au
mailto:goodwillmagic@bigpond.com
mailto:pollytel@bigpond.net.au
mailto:–beckelly74@gmail.com
mailto:amandklee@froggy.com.au
mailto:amandklee@froggy.com.au
mailto:toni.mcneill@gmail.com
mailto:–annec6666@gmail.com
mailto:shearwindwhippets@hotmail.com
mailto:nswwhippetclub@gmail.com


SAVE THE DATE! 

We welcome you to join us for a catch up in the Southern Highlands 

When: Sunday 26th July 2020 

Where: Surveyor General Inn – Berrima, NSW 

Time: 12pm onwards 

RSVP: Please RSVP to Jenna McNeill on Facebook or email the club nswwhippetclub@gmail.com 

 

 

mailto:nswwhippetclub@gmail.com


Thank you Black Hawk for their continued 

support of The Whippet Club of NSW Inc 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

2021 Easter specialty 
 

**Pending Dogs NSW Approval** 
 

The Whippet Club of NSW Inc 
 

Good Friday 2nd April 2021 
Easter Sunday 4th April 2021 

 

Appointed Judges: 
 

Nicole Harrison (Devine Whippets, NZ) 
Jo Whithead (Citycroft Whippets, UK) 

 

 
Other shows that will be on in the same week/Weekend 

 
* Whippet judging at the Advance Royal Sydney Show 

 
* The Sighthound Association (at the same grounds as the Whippet specialty) 

 
More information regarding these events will be posted to our club website, 

social media and circulated to members as they come to hand 
 



Thank you to Delete for their continued 

support of The Whippet Club of NSW Inc 
 
 

 

 

2021 Club Calendar 
 

Club members are invited to submit photos to feature in our 2021 club calendar 
 

 Photos must be in high res 
 Landscape layout 

 You must have the permission of the photographer to use the photo for the 2021 club 
calendar publication purposes 

 
All photos submitted will then be uploaded to our club page and the photos with the most 

likes/loves will feature in the calendar. 
 
 

We look forward to seeing the images submitted so get clicking!! 
 

 



 
 

SAVE THE DATE! 

7th Whippet National 2021 
Hosted by The Whippet Association of Victoria Inc 

 
23rd Sept -25th Sept 2021 

 
KCC Park, 655 Western Port Highway, Skye VIC 

 
More Information about this event to be circulated to members in the upcoming newsletters and 

shared on Social media 


